
 

Report on Campus Placement Drive 
The Central Placement Cell in association with the Chemistry Department 

organized a placement a placement drive in which P.T.C.  Industries Ltd. conducted a 

interviews for the position of trainee researchers. In this placement drive total 55 

students of M.Sc. Chemistry, M.Sc. Pharmaceutical Chemistry and some research 

Scholars of the department participated. In all 16 students were shortlisted. After final 

selection the candidates will be trained for six months during which they will receive a 

stipend of Rs. 20000.00 per month. After successfully accomplishing the training these 

newly recruited candidates will get a salary package of approximately 4 lakhs per 

annum with other perks.  

Prof. Alok Kumar Rai, the Vice Chancellor, University of Lucknow and Prof. Anil 

Mishra the head, Department of Chemistry conveyed best wishes to all the selected 

students. 

 

 

 
 


